Good evening, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS, with messages for the week of February 10th. 
Please see the attached edition of the Harry Miller Happenings for the week ahead and the attached list of “Ways to show Kindness” which are great for this week of “Random Acts of Kindness”.
This week is Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week and I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our staff members at Harry Miller Middle School. They are wonderful people to work with every day and I am very grateful to have them as my work family.  Thank you once again to them all for all they do and I know that you, our students’ families, are very appreciative of the work that they do with your children and the time that is taken for curricular and extracurricular activities.  I hope that you will join me in thanking our staff this week as well. 
Tomorrow, Monday, February 10th, is the last day to order soup packages from Mitchell’s Soup Company as part of our HMMS Fundraiser.  These are a great option as a gift and to have on hand for those busy evenings.  They can also be made in a slow cooker or Insta-Pot.  You may order online via School Cash Online or by placing an order on the hard copy sent home with your child.  We would ask that these copies be sent in to the school no later than Tuesday morning, February 11th.  Thank you in advance for your orders, and please note that the school makes $3.50 on each package. 
If you wish to purchase multiple soup packets via School Cash Online, then you should note that in order to place an order with different types, you will need to “add to cart” the number you wish to buy of one type and then go back and select the next type, then “add to cart”, etc.  Once you have selected the types you wish, then you can proceed to the cart and make payment. If you have any questions with regard to this, please feel free to contact the main office. Thank you once again for your continued support of HMMS. 
Yearbooks are on sale now! Order your yearbook for $40 at Jostens.com. You can personalize it with your name for $5 and add unique icons for $3 each. The deadline to order your yearbook is February 21st so order your yearbook now before they are gone. These are great memories to have and thank you to Mr. Lowe and his team, again this year, for working hard to prepare this book. 
Congratulations to our basketball teams for their tournament play this weekend.  There were many exciting games and we are very proud as they represent HMMS both home and away.  Next weekend will see our Diamonds Cheer Team compete for the first time this season at TD Station with the NB Junior Cheer Association for competing Middle Schools.  We wish them and their coaches all the best! 
A reminder that next Monday, February 17th is Family Day and as a result there is no school. 
Thanks so much and have a great week. 
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